
 
 
 

BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST  
GREEN TEAM 

          Meeting Minutes – August 23, 2023 
Borough Hall, 6101 Pacific Avenue 
 
 
 
 

Co-Chair Devlin called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 1 pm. 
 
Co-Chair Devlin read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Co-Chair MacQueen, Co-Chair Devlin, Member Mears, Member Filerino, Member Marino, and 
Secretary Archer were in attendance.  A quorum was declared.  Members Caruso, Anzelone,  
Cusella and Corradino were not present. Borough Administrator Constance Mahon was in 
attendance.  
 
The minutes were not distributed as there was no quorum in July. 
 
No Correspondence was received.  
 
Under old business, members discussed the success of National Night Out. The team agreed 
that making gift bags for children to win worked out well.  Bags included all “green items” 
including seeds & gloves to create their own garden.  The team provided recycle cans for 
folks to use and learn about recycling in their own community. 
 
Under new business, Co-Chair MacQueen presented the team with a chart for 2024 to begin 
preparing for upcoming events, including participation. This chart will be reviewed each meeting. 
Additional conversation included team members coming to Seafarer’s celebration on Saturday 
September 23, 2023. 
 
No members of the public spoke. 
 
The Team will meet on Wednesday September 27 at 1 p.m. Borough Hall Court Room. 
 
Meeting adjourned on motion of Co-Chair Devlin and second by Member Filerino with a 
unanimous voice vote at 2 p.m. 
 
 
 


